
Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents,  

Here is our Virtual Open House Link.  This link will also be available on our Lacy Website.  

Please spend time exploring and learning all that is happening at Lacy Elementary.  For all 

families of K-5th graders, be sure to follow instructions regarding Istation as the reading 

assessment will start tomorrow for many grade levels.  It is a bit tricky for those who use a 

personal device.  We need for it to be ready for your child to take after following directions 

from the teacher.  Please DO NOT assist your child with this assessment as the teachers need to 

know your child’s reading skills (not yours!).  Remember, this assessment should only take 

about 35 minutes.  Information about Istation can be found under General Information within 

the Virtual Open House link above.   

Thank you! 

With grace, 

Sherri Miller  

 

Announcements/Reminders: 

  

1. Interims will be sent to families electronically on Friday, September 25th.   

 

2. Free Breakfast and Lunch for All Students.  Students in all grade levels can receive 

a free breakfast and lunch from an operating location until December 31*. Please 

visit https://www.wcpss.net/food for a list of operating sites. Students are not required 

to visit their assigned school and do not have to be present to receive meals. The 

curbside meal service will operate Monday through Friday from 10:45 a.m. to 12:45 

p.m. Students will receive breakfast and lunch at no cost! No student ID number 

required to receive meals. *Or until funding is depleted. 
 

3. The Lacy Library Is Back! In the next few weeks, Mrs. Brannon (our Lacy librarian) will 

instruct students how to place a hold on library books via an online system. Students 

have a deadline for placing holds and a scheduled book pick-up date as indicated below. 

Students can keep the books for about three weeks as indicated in the schedule below. 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1qd_sj6evj5FM6mg8E6tgc_7JpsErLle86cODCffh3dQ/present?slide=id.p
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://www.wcpss.net/food&sa=D&ust=1599772111658000&usg=AOvVaw2X8o6051VaM7XSPZJMYiSG


We are staggering book check-out and returns to better control the demand at any 

given time.   

 

Pick-up and return your child’s books in the designated area outside the main 

entrance during school days 9am-3pm. Returns may occur on or before the due date.  

  

Student’s 

Last Name  

Book Hold Date  

(Online by 5:00PM)  

Pick-Up Date  

(@ Main Entrance  

School Days 9am-3pm)  

Return By Date  

(@ Main Entrance  

School Days 9am-3pm)  
  

A - F  Monday, Sept. 21  Friday, Sept. 25  Friday, Oct. 16  

G - P  Monday, Sept. 28  Friday, Oct. 2  Thursday, Oct. 22  

Q - Z  Monday, Oct. 5  Friday, Oct. 9  Friday, Oct. 30  

        

A - F  Monday, Nov. 2  Friday, Nov. 6  Monday, Nov. 30  

G - P  Monday, Nov. 9  Friday, Nov. 13  Friday, Dec. 4  

Q - Z  Monday, Nov 16  Friday, Nov. 20  Friday, Dec. 11  

 


